
N E W S L E T T E R     April 16,  2015 

www.baypointmarina.com or Facebook @ Bay Point Resort 

The Shores Club 
 

Opening  

April 24th! 

The Market  
 

Fri-Sat: 10 - 5:00 

Sun: 10 - 3:00 

The Reserve at Bay Point offers some of the most    

Spectacular Views anywhere! From the gorgeous Sunrise 

to the sound of the waves along the Marblehead Coastline, 

you will enjoy the natural beauty of Lakefront Living. 
 

Villas 
We have just 3 Villas remaining! A Villa 5M (2600 sq. ft.) 

is ready for Immediate Occupancy and two new floor plans 

will be ready in early May. 
 

Please contact Chris LaCorte at  

440-503-3050 or stop by the  

administrative office for  
further information. 

BAY  POINT  RESORT  &  MARINA 
Office 

 

Mon - Sun: 

8 - 4:30 

Gas Dock 
 

Mon - Sun:  

8 - 4:30 

NEW HAPPENINGS 

Beach Treats 
 

Opening  

May 16th! 

Pool Tiki Bar 
 

Opening  
Memorial Day 

Weekend! 

All members must now have 2015 decals        
adhered to their vehicle in order to  

gain access to the property. 
 

Remember, you must have your car registration & 
your account paid in full to receive your 2015  
decals. Please visit our Administrative Office 

during office hours to collect your decals & packets. 

DECALS 

  ATTENTION ALL VETERANS! 

CONSTRUCTION 

Bay Point will begin launching boats April 18th.
(weather dependent) 

 

Don’t forget to  
call the Office today at 419-798-4434                   

to schedule your Spring Launch! 

                 We’re planning a special  

celebration honoring Bay Point members  

who are veterans! 
 

Have you served or are you serving in the Armed 

Forces? We would like to hear from you! 
 

We would like to honor our members who have 

served. If you have served, please provide the office 

with the following information: 

    *Your Name 

    *Military Branch 

    *Years of Service 

    *Wars/Conflicts you participated in 
 

Please call the office at 419-798-4434  
or email baypoint@baypointmgt.com. Thank you! 

As you drive through the property,  
please be aware of road and sidewalk construction 
in the North Marina, the Lift Well construction and 

the North Beach facilities construction. 
 

Thank you for your patience as we make             
improvements throughout the property!  

From the moment you arrive at The Shores Club  
you will see things are different this year 

. . . starting with where you enter! 
 

Instead of walking up the sidewalk, you will walk along 
the boardwalk towards the beach to our new  
North Deck entrance where you will be greeted by  
our friendly staff. 
 

          
 
 
 

Coming in May, the North Deck will be covered and 
can be enclosed during Spring and Summer rains. The 
Channel Deck tent will also be available with a full 
menu! 
 

Speaking of Menus: Did you know? We not only 
changed up the menu, but we have completed major 
remodeling to the kitchen that will greatly improve    
efficiency and make your experience at The Shores 
Club more enjoyable! 
 

Watch the newsletter and your email in coming weeks 
for more information on exciting new menu offerings 

including: 
 *New weekend breakfast buffet 
 *New Family Style Sunday dinner 
 *New World-Themed weekend specials 

 

(Don’t worry - your old favorites are back, too!) 

On busy nights during the season, you will be 
served by a bartender right on the North 
Deck. Enjoy a drink while we find a suitable 
table for you and your family! 

REAL ESTATE 

SPRING LAUNCH 

Opening 
April 24th!!! 


